
Agata Kosobucka

List of Publications by Year
in descending order

Source: https://exaly.com/author-pdf/3050527/publications.pdf

Version: 2024-02-01

17

papers

146

citations

6

h-index

1478505

11

g-index

1281871

17

all docs

17

docs citations

17

times ranked

195

citing authors



Agata Kosobucka

2

# Article IF Citations

1 The impact of readiness to discharge from hospital on adherence to treatment in patients after
myocardial infarction. Cardiology Journal, 2022, 29, 582-590. 1.2 7

2
ANalgesic Efficacy and safety of MOrphiNe versus methoxyflurane in patients with acute myocardial
infarction: the rationale and design of the ANEMON-SIRIO 3 study: a multicentre, open-label, phase II,
randomised clinical trial. BMJ Open, 2021, 11, e043330.

1.9 4

3 The influence of patient expectations on adherence to treatment regimen after myocardial infarction.
Patient Education and Counseling, 2021, 105, 426-426. 2.2 4

4 Medication adherence and its determinants in patients after myocardial infarction. Scientific Reports,
2020, 10, 12028. 3.3 45

5 Therapy Discontinuation after Myocardial Infarction. Journal of Clinical Medicine, 2020, 9, 4109. 2.4 5

6
Assessment of adherence to medication in patients after myocardial infarction treated with
percutaneous coronary intervention. Is there a place for newself-reported questionnaires?. Current
Medical Research and Opinion, 2019, 35, 341-349.

1.9 12

7 Adherence to treatment assessed with the Adherence in Chronic Diseases Scale in patients after
myocardial infarction. Patient Preference and Adherence, 2018, Volume 12, 333-340. 1.8 23

8 Effectiveness of therapeutic education in patients with myocardial infarction. Medical Research
Journal, 2018, 2, 89-96. 0.2 2

9 Self-reported questionnaires for assessment adherence to treatment in patients with cardiovascular
diseases. Medical Research Journal, 2018, 2, 115-122. 0.2 11

10
Relation of the Readiness for Hospital Discharge after Myocardial Infarction Scale to
socio-demographic and clinical factors. An observational study. Medical Research Journal, 2018, 3,
32-37.

0.2 3

11 Validation of the Functioning in Chronic Illness Scale (FCIS). Medical Research Journal, 2018, 3, 63-69. 0.2 3

12 Knowledge about health and disease in obese patients after myocardial infarction. An observational
study. Medical Research Journal, 2018, 2, 135-140. 0.2 0

13 Knowledge and learning preferences of patients with myocardial infarction. Medical Research
Journal, 2017, 1, 120-124. 0.2 1

14 The readiness for hospital discharge of patients after acute myocardial infarction: a new
self-reported questionnaire. Medical Research Journal, 2017, 2, 20-28. 0.2 8

15 Edukacja zdrowotna pacjentÃ³w z chorobami ukÅ‚adu sercowo-naczyniowego. Folia Cardiologica, 2017,
11, 519-524. 0.1 2

16 The Adherence Scale in Chronic Diseases (ASCD). The power of knowledge: the key to successful
patient â€” health care provider cooperation. Medical Research Journal, 2016, 1, 37-42. 0.2 12

17
The adaptation of the Caring Nurse-Patient Interaction scale (CNPI-70) to polish conditions on the
basis of nursing students self-assessment of their caring competencies. Medical and Biological
Sciences, 2015, 29, 47.

0.2 4


